12405 W. Columbine Dr.
El Mirage, AZ  85335
August 15, 2012


Adrienne Raleigh
Santa Fe Elementary School
9880 N. 77th Avenue
Peoria, AZ  85345
 
Dear Adrienne Raleigh:
 
My name is Destiny Aranda and I am a senior at Peoria High School currently enrolled in the Internship Program working towards a career in Early Childhood.  I am seeking an internship in Early Childhood that would expand my knowledge, training and experience. 

My background and course work have allowed me to obtain skills and training in the field of early childhood.  Here are a few of the experiences that I can bring to this position:
 
· I have successfully completed Life FACS, Child Development, and Child Oriented Occupational Program (COOP).
· My knowledge and experience includes:  child care, patients, creativity, lesson planning, and more.
 
Thank you for considering me for a possible internship opportunity with your company.  
 
Sincerely,
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Destiny Aranda

